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“Think and Wonder, Wonder and Think” – Dr. Suess 

 

Thank you very much to our School Advisory Council 
(SAC)and to all of those who were involved in 
making Elkhorn’s first Culturalicious Potluck such a 
resounding success.  

Our Open House last night had a huge turnout. It 
was a great chance to make connections and to see 
all of the amazing work our students and staff have 
been doing. 

Elkhorn’s SAC Meeting held on Monday had a large 
parent turnout and the opportunity to meet Trustee 
Alexander Brown.  There will be a Ward 12 meeting 
on October 27th from 7:00-9:00pm at Earl Haig. It will 
be an opportunity to meet Director John Malloy if you 
are interested. 

Have a relaxing weekend.    

 

Holly Richards 

 

Monday – Day 1 
Picture Day 

 

Tuesday – Day 2 

 

Wednesday – Day 3 

 

Thursday – Day 4 
Cross Country Meet #3 

 

Friday – Day 5 
Elkhorn T-Shirt Day – wear your Elkhorn logo 

wear to school 

 

From the principal 
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  ELKHORN EXRESS                                                            WEEK of OCTOBER 24 
 

 

From the Elkhorn SAC  
 

Thank you to all the parents who participated in making 
the Culturalicious Pot Luck Dinner a success.  Both the 
food and conversation were enjoyed by all!  It was truly 
lovely to make new friends, meet and visit with our 
wonderful teachers and see the classrooms where our 
children spend their days!   

 

The first pizza lunch will be on Halloween, which is 
Monday October 31st.  

Parent and caregivers are needed to serve pizza and 
supervise.   

Please join our mailing list if you are able to spare an hour 
over lunch to help out. http://eepurl.com/ckKhVL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER!  The cutoff for pizza lunch orders is this 
coming Thursday (October 27th) at 7pm.   

Please visit www.elkhornschoolcouncil.ca/store to create 
your account and place your order.   

If you are having trouble with your account please 
email admin@elkhornschoolcouncil.ca for assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Bash  

By The Toronto Public 

Library 

Canadian 

Children's 

Literature Festival 

Families are invited to attend the Harbourfront 

Centre on Saturday, October 22 from 12:00 - 4:00 

p.m. for a free, fun-filled afternoon of storytelling, 

music, writing and illustrating workshops and demos, 

tech fun, puppet shows, theatre, magic, and author 

signings. 

Book Bash is a celebration of children’s literacy and 

the joy of reading, and we're thrilled to welcome 

some of Canada's most renowned children's authors, 

illustrators, storytellers and musicians. 

For more information please visit the link below: 

http://www.torontopubliclibrary.ca/programs-and-

classes/featured/book-bash.jsp 

 

 

Picture Day 

        on  

   Monday  

     (24th) 
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